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Jacksonville Waterways Commission

Bill Bishop, Chair

Jacksonville Waterways Commission Agenda Meeting Minutes

October 9, 2008

8:30 a.m.

Conference Room A

Suite 425, City Hall

117 W. Duval Street

The Waterways Commission agenda meeting for October  was called to order at 8:30 a.m., Thursday, October 9, 2008, by the Commission Chair, Council Member Bill Bishop.
Attendance:  Council Members Bishop, Holt; Commissioners Steve Nichols, Ed Grey, Lane Burnett; Kristina Nelson, Office of General Counsel; Susan Stewart, Duval Legislative Delegation; Jody McDaniel, Planning Department; Shirley Nulf, Legislative Services; John J. Jackson, Council Research Division.
The Chair indicated that there would be a presentation Tony Orsini, representing the Jacksonville Port Authority, on JPA’s proposed new cruise line terminal at Mayport.
Kristina Nelson, Office of General Counsel, would be reporting on her findings on whether or not recent legislation enacted by Florida’s State Legislature made FIND (Florida Inland Navigation District) grants available to nonmember counties.
Ed Lukacovic, Planning & Development Department, was expected to be at the meeting to explain and discuss the land use amendment pertaining to JPA’s cruise line terminal at Mayport.

Commissioner Grey inquired whether or not the cruise line issue would be moved to the top of the meeting’s agenda if a number of people came to the meeting to air their concerns and views on the issue.  The Chair indicated that he would alter the agenda to accommodate public speakers.

Commissioner Burnett inquired about the recent meeting in Gainesville to assess the issues pertaining to water withdrawals from the St. Johns  River to accommodate middle Florida’s needs.

The Chair announced that either he or Dr. Quinton White would report on the recent meeting that was held with JPA representatives to the discuss Florida Fish & Wildlife’s concern about the number of manatee fatalities in the County.

The agenda meeting was adjourned at 8:37 a.m.

John J. Jackson, Council Research Division, (904) 630-1729
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